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Restricted Reports     

Is this report restricted? Yes  No  

If Yes, when will the report become unrestricted?                                                    

After Committee Decision     

After Council Decision     

Some time in the future     

Never     

     
 

Call-in     

 
Is the decision eligible for Call-in?                                                  
 

Yes  No  

 

1.0 Purpose of Report/Summary of main Issues 

  
To appoint Members to the Standing Committees of the Council for 2020/21 
 

2.0 Recommendation 

  
The Council is recommended to appoint the nominated Members to the Standing 
Committees for 2020/21, as set out in the Appendix to the report. 
 

3.0 Main Report 

  
Key Issues 
 
At its meeting on 29 April, 2019, the Council agreed the Governance arrangements for the 
current Council term 2019-2023.  This included an annual review of Committee 
membership, with Members to be appointed for one-year terms, and reappointed at each 
Annual Meeting.  This in effect means that the membership of all Standing Committees will 
cease on the date of the Annual meeting to be held in June 2020, that is, Monday 1st. 

 X 

 

 

 

 

 X 



 
 
Year 2 of the Term commences on the same date. 
 
A meeting of the party Nominating Officers was held on 12th May at which the remaining 
Committee places were selected.  Following this correspondence was sent to the Party 
Leaders/Nominating Officers seeking nominations to fill all the Committee places to which 
the Party was entitled.  The Members, as identified by the Nominating Officers of the 
political parties concerned, to be appointed to the Standing Committees, are set out in the 
Appendix to this report. 
 
Financial and Resource Implications 
 
There are not any financial or resource implications associated with this report. 
 
Equality or Good Relations Implications 
 
There are not any equality or good relations considerations associated with this report. 
 

4.0 Document Attached 
 

  
Appendix – Nomination of Members to Standing Committees. 
 

 


